
May 29, 2020 Update: 

The best plan we can put together for reopening schools is one that prioritizes health and 

wellness and is responsive to the needs of students and our families. We are constantly receiving 

guidance from the State of Connecticut and The Connecticut SDE. Under the challenging and 

frequently changing circumstances of the COVID-19 pandemic, collaboration and adaptability 

are key.  

Killingly Public Schools has launched the Return-to-School Task Force that will plan for what 

school may look like when we return in the fall. This group includes a variety of district 

stakeholders, including; parents, principals, teachers, support staff, transportation and O&M 

staff.  

The group is also working closely to develop plans which address the details of various options 

for reopening schools, which will likely include a mix of in-person and remote learning. 

 


